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Crreaco Popny
July 26, 2014

Chris Urban, Director
Knowledge Center
Technomic, Inc

300 S. Riverside Plaza, #1200
Chicago, IL 60605

Dear Mr. Urban,

I am writing to thank you for your donation of 8 boxes of business books to the Chicago
Public Library.

We greatly appreciate your generosity in thinking of the Chicago Public Library.

Sincerely,
lirk (

Mark E Andersen

Division Chief

Business Science Technology
Chicago Public Library
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